
The Harford County Council of PTAs presents our 

 

 

 

Thursday October 4th, 2018 7:00pm-9:00pm 

Bel Air High School Cafeteria  

The HCCPTA continues our commitment to advocacy and information sharing.    

Please join with your family to network with community leadership.   

Officials who have or will receive an Invitation include: 

The Governor’s Office 

Harford County Council  

County Executive’s Office 

Harford County Public Schools  

Board of Education and Superintendent 

Sherriff’s Office 

Senate and House Delegates 

And  more... 

This is your chance to be heard on a very personal level as we bring 

together parents, educators and elected officials & candidates in an 

atmosphere of mutual respect.  Please take advantage of this unique 

opportunity so rarely available to the citizens of Harford County. 

Due to this year being an election year, we are extending the invite 

to candidates as well as our currently elected officials.  Come ask 

your questions and hear their positions.  

Questions? 

 Contact our Vice-President of Legislation,  

Amy Jahnigen at amyjahnigen1@gmail.com 

http://www.hcc-pta.org 

 


